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February 4, 2003 
 

NOTICE OF DEADLINE FOR FILING 
PROPOSED SETTLEMENT AGREEMENT 

(February 10, 2003) 
 

NOTICE OF DATE FOR FILING  
ANSWERS TO PETITIONS FOR ADMNISTRATIVE REVIEW  

(February 21, 2003) 
 
Re: David and Janis Stevens; Paul Carrick; Alan and Jim Wiemeyer; Chris and Cecily 

Flavell; Stan and Kay Miller; Michael and Colleen Stover; Richard and Paula 
Russell; Ben G. Marcin; Ronald and Victoria Montgomery; Charles and Michelle 
Clark; Paul Schulte; Sue Perrault; and Jorg Reinholt v. Rosario Utilities, LLC, 
Docket No. UW-011320 

 
TO ALL PARTIES: 
 
On January 16, 2003, the respondent notified the Commission in writing that the 
parties had reached a settlement in this proceeding, and that respondent 
expected the proposal to be filed shortly for Commission review.  On January 24, 
2003, the Commission suspended the time to file answers to petitions for 
administrative review pending the allowance of reasonable time for filing and 
consideration of a proposed settlement.   
 
The parties have not filed a proposed settlement agreement to date.  
Accordingly, the Commission sets a deadline of February 10, 2003, for the filing 
of any proposed settlement agreement.  If the parties fail to file a settlement 
agreement, then answers to petitions for administrative review must be filed by 
February 21, 2003. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary 


